
 

4th RELEASE ON THE XIIth GENERAL CHAPTER OF THE LITTLE MISSIONARY SISTERS OF CHARITY (PSMC) 

After the election of the Presidency of the Chapter, the assembly listened to the presentation of the different 

realities of the Institute and worked on the identification of the limit situation. 

Following the method which is normally used in all capitular works, after the presentation of the reality at the general 

level, the assembly listened to the presentation of the situation of the Provinces, of the Delegation and of the 3 Deputy-

delegations, according to a predetermined scheme. This range of the presence of the PSMCs in the world has 

demonstrated a great variety of cultures, but also unity in positive aspects, in our weaknesses and in the hopes which 

are being pointed out. 

The following step was to work in 4 groups: consecration, mission, government, and administration, in order to identify 

the signs of strength and weakness in our common reality, and, at each level, elaborate the critical point, namely the 

urgent features, the essential and the global features. The document is called: "Limit situation", that is, the recognition 

of the real situation. It will be necessary for further elaborations and responses through priorities and lines of action. 

This work has taken 3 full days, enriched by celebrations in the light of the Word of God that always accompanies us: 

that of Mary Magdalene and her encounter with the Risen Christ. 

From May 12th-16th, our work will continue with the guests from the Orionine Family, with the purpose of searching 

together, through the illuminations received, the limit decision in order to renew the presence of the PSMCs in the 

world. 

Exactly 100 years ago, Saint Mary of Fatima accompanied the suffering humanity with such deep maternal care. To 

her we have entrusted our life and apostolate in order to meet the needs of this historical moment. 
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